
 

• Attention 6th graders...The Washington LC is looking for help creating a colorful welcome banner for  

our upcoming Author Visit. We'll be working on the banners starting this Friday, during lunch. If you're 

interested in helping, please stop by the LC Circulation desk and sign up on the clipboard. Jonathan Auxier 

(AUX-ee-A) will visit Washington on May 1st and all Wildcats have an opportunity to purchase one of his 

books. Order forms are available at the circulation desk, and on the WJHS Webpage. 

 

• 8th graders...the Naperville North "Freshman Jamboree" is just one week away. Join us next Monday 

evening, from 6 to 8 P.M., in the NNHS Contest Gym. You'll an opportunity to see all of the amazing clubs 

and sports that NNHS has to offer. That's the Freshman Jamboree, Monday, April 28th from 6 to 8 P.M.  

at NNHS. 

 

• Attention 8th Graders. The Deadline to order your 8th grade shirt has been extended to this Friday,  

April 25th! The shirts are navy with an orange Husky logo and has the names of all Washington 8th grade 

students. The cost of the shirt is $11. Order forms are in the main office. 

 

• The next meeting of the Wildcat Pride GSA club will be Wednesday morning at 7:30 A.M. in room 222.  

Our GSA club provides a safe space for Gay, lesbian, bisexual, transgender and questioning students, as well 

as their friends and allies. New members are always welcome. This club is open to 6th, 7th and 8th graders. 

That's Wildcat Pride GSA, Wednesday morning at 7:30 in room 222. 
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